
"It is the responsibility of the Awards Chairperson to make 
available any award desired by the Club President for a 
presentation or event." 
 
Any plaques or awards have come from "The Trophy Hut" 
on Austell Road.  They have been used for many years 
and have the Club logo on file stored in their computer 
system.  They have been very easy to work with and turn-
around time is a very short duration of a day or two. 
 
 

 


